
Reception class planted vegetable seeds during the Spring term, cared for them 

and dug them up in the summer. The produce was amazing – a great crop this 

year! 

On 16th July 2019 they used their produce to make healthy sandwiches, that 

they had designed previously.  They spread the butter, chopped the lettuce and 

grated the carrots. They could choose whether to add cheese or ham. They then 

enjoyed a Teddy Bear’s picnic on the school field. 

The left over vegetables were used in our school kitchen and parents made a 

donation in exchange for some of the produce.  

 

 


